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From: mjharrison <mjharrison@teksavvy.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 10:23 AM

To: Toronto East York Community Council; Wendy Gamble
Subject: Fw: Preservation Letter

Lourdes - forwarding email from Wendy Gamble.

From: "Wendy Gamble" <wlgamble@outlook.com>
To: teycc@toronto.ca

Date: 04/19/17 10:08

Subject: Preservation Letter

Toronto Preservation Board
As President of the New Toronto Historical Society and someone whose family has lived 100 years in this community, |
strongly urge you to adopt the designation of the Blue Goose at your meeting April 20, 2017. The Goose is a Mimico

Historic Landmark! It should without reservation be designated. The Lakeshore Historical Community supports this
designation totally.

Yours truly,

Wendy Gamble,
President, New Toronto Historical Society.

Sent from my iPad



